
 

12281 Intraplex Parkway, Gulfport, MS  39503 
phone 228-896-5020 

www.mscoast.org 

 

NOTICE 
6/6/2024 

To: HCDC WATER CUSTOMERS 

RE: NEW BILLING ADDRESS 

 

To whom it may concern, 

On 6/2/2024 HCDC experienced a breach of our locked mailbox. If you sent a check payment in during 

the last week of May and you do not see that payment reflected on your account, then we have not 

received it and you will need to pay again.  

You may mail your payment to our new PO Box address provided below. OR you may pay online via our 

website, also listed below. Please note, for payments made via our website, our payment provider 

charges a $2.50 fee or 2.5% of the transaction amount (whichever is greater).   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

NEW PAYMENT MAILING ADDRESS: 

HCDC 

PO BOX 6278 

Gulfport, MS 39506 

 

ONLINE PAYMENT: mscoast.epayub.com 

 

Thank you, 

Pamela Washington 
Utility Billing and Project Management Specialist 

 

phone 228-896-5020 Ext 108 

pwashington@mscoast.org  |  www.mscoast.org 
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